Mar. 10. 2010 4:32PM

No. 6532 P. 2

The Itawamba County Board of Education held a special meeting on March 10, 2010, and adopted the following statement:

Due to the distractions to the educational process caused by recent events, the Itawamba County School District has decided to not host a prom at Itawamba Agricultural High School this year. It is our hope that private citizens will organize an event for the juniors and seniors. However, at this time, we feel that it is in the best interest of the Itawamba County School District, after taking into consideration the education, safety and well being of our students, that the Itawamba County School District not host a junior/senior prom at Itawamba Agricultural High School. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this causes anyone.

Itawamba County Board of Education

601-355-6465